
Monday Bike to School Week

Tuesday Bike to School Week

8:00 - Community Breakfast

Wednesday Bike to School Week

Thursday Bike to School Week


Friday Bike to School Week

Sports Day - Hot Lunch - Hot Dogs and Donuts

James Gilmore
Elementary

8380 Elsmore Road
Richmond, BC

V7C 2A1

Trevor Shuto
Principal

School Schedule:

8:45 - Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45 - Dismissal

School - 604-668-6268
Early Warning 604-668-6637 

Important Dates!
June 
10th 

Sports Day Rain Out Day

June 
12th 

Hot Lunch - Frozen 
Yogourt

June 
12th 

10:45 Band Performance

June 
17th 

Hot Lunch Pizza

June 
20th 

10:30 - Grade 7 Farewell

                            

Dear Gilmore Families,

Newsletters in this format will be one of the main sources of communication that you can expect to 
receive from the Gilmore office once again this year. 

1. Parent Appreciation June 7th - We appreciate you! Thank you for working together with us as 

we continue to support growth in your children socially, emotionally and academically! To show 
our gratitude we will have a Parent Appreciation table set up with coffee and pastries during 
Sports Day. Thank you all!


2. Class Placement - Considerations Info is attached to this email. 

3. Sports Day - Info is attached to this email. 

4. June 3-7, 2024 is Bike to School Week - We encourage students to bike, walk and roll to 

school! This will help students to arrive energized and ready to learn, it will help build 
community, help reduce congestion and help with cleaner air around schools. A green initiative 
to help the environment!


5. Cutlery for Lunches - Please ensure that you are sending cutlery with your children for lunches 
if they need it. 


6. The James Gilmore Grade 7 Farewell Planning Committee - Donut orders will be ready for   
pickup on Friday, June 7, 2024 at sports day or at the Kelmore Parking lot from 2:45-3:00 (after 
school). Thank you for supporting the grade 7 farewell celebration! 


7. Affordability Fund Reminder - The Student and Family Affordability Fund is still in place if you 
require financial assistance with school-related costs such as school and course fees, 
workbooks, specialty supplies, field trips and other school-related charges and costs. Please 
reach out to Mr. Shuto if you could benefit from this fund.


8. Feeding Futures - The provincial government announced a new Feeding Futures School 
Program Fund, designed to help with nutritional supports for students. We are working closely 
with a District Staff Member and we want to ensure families are aware to reach out to Mr. Shuto 
if you require support. Requests will be treated with dignity and your privacy will be respected.                       


As always, we thank you for your support and look forward to teaching, learning with, and 
supporting our Gilmore students this year!     

Sincerely,  Trevor Shuto and the Gilmore Staf

Gilmore News  https://gilmore.sd38.bc.ca/





 

Gilmore’s School Story 
We continue to work with our school 

language at Gilmore to continue to build 
expectations of behaviour and a culture of 

care. The students are gaining a better 
understanding of what this means and how 
they can demonstrate this at school. CARE 

FOR SELF, CARE FOR OTHERS, CARE FOR 
PLACE. You can help by discussing the 

language with your children at home as well. 
Thank you for your support, it is much 

appreciated!

School District / Gilmore 
Code of Conduct 

This Code of Conduct is used at Gilmore and 
around the District to help remind all of us of the 
expectations in all School District Buildings as 
well as when participating in all School District 

events. 

Window Into Learning

Thank you to the Gilmore PAC and the Variety 
Club Children’s Charity for providing Gilmore 
with an accessible swing for our students to 
use. This accessible swing has been a great 

addition to our playground and opportunity for 
learning. It has provided fun times for students 

as well as an opportunity for some of our 
students who can now access the swings with 

their friends and classmates!




 

Gilmore’s Return-It Account

Gilmore has a “Return It” account at the 

Blundell Return It Location to help raise money 
to subsidize our Grade 6 trip to camp this year. 

The Phone number associated with the 
account is 604-668-6268. Please use clear 

bags with no pull strings when returning 
bottles. 


SD38 Reconciliation, 
Diversity, Equity and 
Inclusion Calendar  

An inclusive calendar is a living document that 
shares dates of significance, recognition, and


celebration for all members of the school 
community. The Richmond School District has 
creates a REDI Calendar to help highlight dates 

of significance. Dates for each month will be 
highlighted here as well as the full year calendar 

below. 



Please see information about other events and 
opportunities below! 










